Dear Parents and Guardians, 
Your child’s [insert specific class] will be going on a field trip to the CELL Exhibit, located at 99 West 12th Avenue in Denver on [insert date of field trip].
The CELL is a nonprofit, nonpartisan institute with a mission to educate individuals on today’s most pressing national security issues and empower them to play a role in strengthening community safety. Tens of thousands of students have engaged in the CELL’s programs since its founding in 2008. Learn more at TheCELL.org.  
The field trip will support our studies in [insert class] by [explain the connection to current units]. 
At the CELL Exhibit, your student will:
· Investigate how hatred leads to violent extremism
· Understand the threats to global security
· Be empowered to help safeguard our community
The topics covered at the CELL Exhibit are complex and challenging.  I encourage you to visit the CELL’s website to learn more.
The CELL would like to offer you an opportunity to experience the exhibit firsthand. If you are interested, reach out to the CELL’s Manager of Curriculum and Instruction, Dr. Leslie Hamdorf, at vsr@TheCELL.org 
If you have any questions about your child attending this field trip, please contact me at [phone] or [email].
[insert teachers name and contact info]

